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The PSFS is a non-profit organisation based within the civil service. It provides financial
assistance and advice to its members in times of need. It is a completely independent and
confidential service. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas can bring financial stress for many. The Society can provide financial support to
its members in preparation for the festive season. Christmas Grant Applications are
available on request or you can apply online  https://www.psfs.ie/benefits/grant-loan-
application-form/  
--------------------------------------------------------------------

How We Can Help
--------------------------------------------------------------------

Promotion
We have  presented to staff in various Departments
over the last few months such as the Dept. of
Education, Social Protection and An Garda Síochana
(Civilian staff). Barbara also attended the Fórsa
Biennial Conference in Kerry in May. 

 If you feel your Section or Department would like to
hear more about us, please get in touch and we will be
happy to arrange a presentation, either online or in
person. 

                                                    Statistics Jan-Sept 2024
So far this year, new membership applications increased by 11% on 2023. The amount of

applications for assistance received increased by 14%. 
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Benefits
There are additional benefits available to
our members through Lyons Financial
Services such as the Specified Illness
Plan, Income Continuance, Dental
Insurance etc. For further information
visit our website
 


